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Bobbie Walthall

From: Diana Boyd <dianab44@embarqmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 07, 2016 11:59 AM
To: Bobbie Walthall
Subject: Pilot Club of Lawrence sign approval

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Pilot Club of Lawrence is requesting approval from the City Commission to place a sign at the NW corner of 
Harper and 23rd street, on US bank property, advertising our Antique Show 
& Sale. The sign will read "Antique Show" with an arrow pointing north. The sign will be comparable in size to 
a real estate sign. 
 
The sign would be put up the morning of our show, February 26, and taken down at the close of the show, 
February 27th. 
 
Pilot Club of Lawrence is a non-profit organization with all proceeds going to local community projects. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Diana Boyd, Co-Chair 
Pilot Club Antique Show & Sale 


